
   

  

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every minute 

counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 97%. 

This is because we are aiming for 

92% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 90.3%  

Come on Stebon, we’ve got work 

to do! 

Congratulations to Y4 Emmeline 

Pankhurst class for 97.9% 

attendance, the highest this 

week!  

Key dates for this term: 

Mon 7 Nov: Nursery, Reception 

& Y1 Fluoride Varnish 

Fri 11 Nov 2022: Individual & 

sibling photos 

Week beginning Mon 14 Nov 

2022: Friendship & Anti-bullying 

week 

Week beginning Mon 12 Dec 

2022: Christmas week 

Mon 19 Dec 2022-Mon 2 Jan 

2023: School closed for 

Christmas holiday 

Tue 3 Jan 2023: All pupils return 

to school 

 

Click here for 2022-23 term 

dates 

Click here for the NEW lunch 

menu 
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Bonfire Night 

The children had an assembly this week to learn 

about the history of Bonfire Night (5 November) 

also knows as Guy Fawkes. 

 

If you are using fireworks or going to watch them 

this weekend, have fun and stay safe! 

Welcome back for the second half of the Autumn term! Thank you to 

parents for coming into school to meet with your children’s teachers this 

week! It has been lovely having you all in to talk about your children’s 

progress and how you can support them at home. 

Friendship & Anti-bullying Week: 14-18 November 

Monday 14 November will be Odd Socks Day. To show how unique we 

all are and our support of the anti-bullying alliance, we would like the 

children to come into school wearing odd socks. The odder the better! 

The teachers and staff will be taking part too so 

be on the lookout for the oddest pair! 

More on Friendship & Anti-bullying Week in next 

week’s newsletter! 

School photos 

Children will be having their individual and sibling photos 

on Friday 11 Nov 2022. 

Please fill out the form linked below if you do NOT want 

your child to have their photo taken at school. Photos 

will not be shared outside of school. 

https://forms.gle/nVVKbraT6tDtMe9b7 

Please note children must not wear watches at school which can play 

games or have a camera facility because of safeguarding issues. 

We have a new addition in school! This 

rabbit has been named Lily Rose 

named by Mymunah in Y6. Lily is staying 

in the Nursery at the moment. Her 

favourite thing to eat is broccoli. 

https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/lunches/
https://stebon.org.uk/lunches/
https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://forms.gle/nVVKbraT6tDtMe9b7
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Eco-Protector tip 
Staying warm and saving 
money this winter. The 
Energy Saving Trust’s advice 
is to heat your home to 
between 18 and 21 degrees during the winter 
months. The World Health Organisation (WHO) 
advises that 18 degrees is the ideal temperature 
for well dressed people in their home and both 
organisations agree 18 degrees is the best for 
sleep. Each degree that you increase your 
thermostat can add an extra 10% to your bill so the 
difference between 18 degrees and 28 degrees is 
an increase of 100% So go on, stick on a thick 
jumper and a nice warm blanket before you turn 
your heating up an extra degree. 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://girlsfriendlysociety.org.uk/mile-end
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